Smith, George

From: Borderieux, Scott

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 1:06 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: 45799 QlV, 2017 documents uploaded to ftp site

Scott Borderieux

Engineering Specialist

Compliance Assurance

Florida Department of Environmental
Protection -- Southwest District
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

(813) 470-5758 (direct line)

(813) 470-5995 - fax
scott.borderieux@dep.state.fl.us

From: Candia Mulhern [mailto:cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 12:11 PM

To: Borderieux, Scott ; ADaPT EDD

Cc: Robert Sigmond ; Allan Biddlecomb ; Justin G. Roessler
Subject: 45799 QlV, 2017 documents uploaded to ftp site

The groundwater monitoring report for Pasco County Resource Recovery, Facility ID # 45799 for Qtr IV, 2017 has been
submitted to the FDEP FTP site.

This zip folder contains: 1) Cover Letter; 2) Groundwater Monitoring Reports and associated QC data; 3) Summary of
Exceedances; 4) Ground Water Monitoring Report Certification Form; 5) Groundwater Contour Maps; 6) Water Elevation
Table; 7) Field sampling logs; 8) Chain of Custody Records; 9) Laboratory and Field EDDs and ADaPT Error Logs.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Candia E. Mulhern
A.S C Laboratory Manager

Eﬂfﬂ'\’ IEH’HIW Utilities Environmental Lab
Pasco County
P 727-847-8902
F727-847-8112
8864 Government Dr.
New Port Richey, Fl
cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net

“Serving our community to create a better future.”



"Bringing Opportunities Home"

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not
want your email address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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